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Pictured left to right: Bill Calhoun, Al Love, Linda Burgess, Ron

Brenneman and Paul Silva celebrate the 50th nest box installation
Friday, December 12, 2014 found 16 SCBS members along
with Bennett Tucker, Woods Superintendent and Eric
Grande, Woods Technician of Hitchcock Woods, assembled
for the addition of 50 nest boxes we recently received from
a generous donation. Under cloudless blue skies, the

| Each bird to work in what can only be described as a labor of love.
must sing with his One thing we all agreed on after finishing the trail was
own throat. there is going to be a whole | ot mor e

come spring! More photos on page 6 & 7...

Henrik Ibsen
By: Terry McGrath
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SCBS DIRECTORY
- From The

- Jim Burke

Fellow Bluebirders,

[ £EYEAROO
00AOGEAAT O
2084 AvEs a® Axceptional year for SCBS. Please
see Pages 10 &11 for a summary of our major
activities. None of this would have been possible
if nat for.the time, talent and treasure of our
9/6n|dé?fhl'ﬁ1érh't%89%e article beginning on
Page 1 about the 16 members who installed 50
nestboxes in Hitchcock Woods is a good example
-AOU 3AEOI OUTOEOI OU 9fcthe Aedicafign of our members. A special
thanks goes to Ron and Dori Brenneman who
give us space in the warehouse section at Birds
~ & Butterflies to_assemble and repair nestbox sys-
fens. fMEmbRrE Who have recently spent many
caA R R AT A A hours there preparing and repairing nestboxes
$EQAAOQI 0O include Tim Bendle, Ron Brenneman, Linda Bur-
30A0A " AEAOTOEAAEAOg #8&5% MikggDepiuhl, Glen & Gail Hendry, Ann
LeMay, Terry McGrath, Carol Tucker, Sandy Tuck-
= eraaAdSara Warpble RadeAByock spends many
hours every year purchasing supplies and pre-

2 fatirfg thd Edil Bfekets for the new nesting sea-
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4l " AT AT ATOEI 8AAT Al
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I . . .. . ~ i son.last, but certainly not least, is Terry (T
SAAAEA 2AAATOAAAAAAL %?’?‘quﬁﬁébtath. She is our AENnerg
" BOAAEOA 40AE] #7111 g @omRonitoring one of our most challenging trails at
Equine Rescue of Aiken, to working in the ware-
211 "OAT 1T AI AT TAEOAA Bolges td trangpdrting injured birds to rehab, to

making bluebird presentations, to teaching her
&raridoh Kyler how to be a good bluebirder and
. PN SN to preparing this excellent newsletter, she is
AT Q0 AET (AT AOUT G pALBONO SUEE IndribbrE Bk hard in the
conservation of wildlife and have fun doing it.
2015 promises to be an exciting year for SCBS.

21T CAO " Ol AETOxAOT AE»
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3EAOIT " OOEATOEAOII /e will haye,64 frailgqorsgting of 698 nestbox-
es. Get your family, friends and neighbors in-
7AAOEOA volved. Finally, mark your calendars for October

BSBAL WE &€ planning a full day conference

with some very interesting guest speakers.

xxx801 OOEAAOI | ET AAT QA
7AAL AGOAO
+AOAT 2AET ATAAOACOOGp HaPey Blughrding,

&AAAAT T E OACA %AEOT OF JimBurke

AT AU -1 OAT Aur &I 1 OATRRU2 AAT 1 O1 OOE8B88T AD
3#'3 . AxOl AGOAO %AEORO If you know of a group, club or other organiza-
£ N Pat ypukliliks todeRin gnPrg gpout bluebirds

and/or to set up a trail, email Jim Burke, SCBS
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President.
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PUT APIN IN IT!

By Terry McGrath

Whether a hatchling, nestling, E— — B‘ Iay

fledgling, or egg owedbre happy you are i
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO EVERYONE WHO HATCHED in
November, December and January!

Terrvos I-p[nplgvi ng Cornell Universityds newsletter: T
Map. Go to : <cornellbirds=cornell.edu@mail221.atl61.mcsv.net>

Clip and save the pantry list for birds on page 14. A handy guide for
foodstuffs our feathered friends will be sure to enjoy!

Deadlines  for submissions to The Nest Box News are: January 15th,

April 15th, July 15th, October 15th Send your ideas, pictures, comments or articles
to: mcgrathjti@atlanticbb.net

Donna Lee Houle of Gaffney, SC was the winner

AGAIN of the Find Eggbert  contest last issue. He was
hanging out in the |l etter nAO0O i n
page 12. Congratulations, Donna Lee!
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Show your pride with an SCBS ball . . . e A
YOIN) uKeuf XIIyYR ylekOS 0 0

cap! N A = A A .
Editors Note... gAYYSNI gAft NBOSAODS
Donna Lee, our resident author, came up Ay Ot dzZRS &2dz2NJ Y Af Ay 3
with this little dittyé 322R f dzO1 H ,2dzOI-YQU
_ o _ 3dzSaaH OLY OI asS 2F Y
AEggbert is hiding! Didndédt yaou know?2_ HeOs n., . o oA
_ ; uKS 3JdzSaa L NSOSAQS
thisissue somewhere . . . so0é o . )
LI2AaU0SR aYS gAftft GAYyLOD

Youdbd better start | ooking because thereds a

prize

SCBS now offers Lifetime Member-

For finding our Eggbert...itodSa chfp % %uoddy fiinke to joi
Mary Bendle , Glen & Gail Hendry,

si zel
o Bob & Bar b d2od Bi#& Sahdy
This is Eggbert Tucker email Sharon Burke, Mem-
—_— bership Director.
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